
Offer of influenza vaccination for your child

Children are  
given the 

vaccination as a 
nasal spray

Dear parent,

The Danish Health Authority recommends that children aged 2-6 years get vaccinated 
against influenza, as this reduces the risk of your child becoming ill from influenza. In 
addition, vaccination of children helps limit the spread of the infection to family members 
such as grandparents and younger siblings who may be at a higher risk of becoming  
severely ill.

The vaccination is free of charge, and it is voluntary whether you wish to accept this  
offer for your child.

 
Vaccination via nasal spray
Your child will be offered the vaccine as a nasal spray that has been specifically de-
veloped and approved for children. If this is the first time your child is being vaccinated 
against influenza, they will need two doses with a four-week interval. If your child re-
ceived the influenza vaccine last year they only need one dose this season.  

How to get your child vaccinated   
You can book an appointment at www.vacciner.dk where you can find available time 
slots and locations for your child’s vaccination.

This offer of free influenza vaccination is valid from 1 October 2023 until 15 January 2024.

If you need assistance with booking or making changes to your appointment your Region 
can help you. You can find the direct number for your Region in the box on the right.

 
Questions about vaccination 
You can learn more about influenza vaccination for children on the  
the Danish Health Authority’s website. 

Click here to watch an informational video featuring pediatrician Niels Fisker 
discussing the influenza vaccination for children (the video is in Danish). 

For further informa-
tion, you can contact 
your Region:

Capital Region  
of Denmark
Phone +45 38 64 99 00	
(Press 0) 

Region Zealand
Phone +45 70 20 42 33	

Region of  
Southern Denmark
Phone +45 99 44 07 17
(Press 1) 

Central Denmark 
Region  
Phone +45 70 23 24 15	

North Denmark Region 
Phone +45 97 64 84 63	

Kind regards

Jonas Egebart 
Director General, Danish Health Authority

Henrik Ullum 
President, Statens Serum Institut

https://www.vacciner.dk/Home/Welcome
https://www.sst.dk/da/corona/Vaccination/her-kan-du-blive-vaccineret
https://www.sst.dk/da/udgivelser/2023/Boernelaege-fortaeller-om-influenzavaccination-til-boern

